
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1617 /2022-23           24.01.2023 

 
 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 26th January 

2023 on the occasion of Republic Day of India. 

 

 

WISHING YOU A VERY HAPPY REPUBLIC DAY 
 

 
 
With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 


